
The  former  Portobello  High
School…going, going…

But not yet quite gone.

The demolition of the old Portobello High School will take a
couple of weeks, and although the process was begun this week
it was not without a little delay.

There was a problem with a hose on one of the machines, so
when we visited on Thursday there was little to see, and
certainly no moving machinery.

But  Geoff  Pearson  of  Northfield  and  Willowbrae  Community
Council has a bird’s eye view and was on hand to capture this
video yesterday:
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